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I

ear Neighbor,

/ Jose, I wanted to
As my first year in the Assembly comes.to a close,
perscf;fzjc(zilly thank you for the opportunity to serve you and cziur
community. Staten Island is the place we all call home, an
being your assemblyman is a true honot.

th the sionificant challenges this year has presented, 'I
Z;t/e been far{z’i at work delivering resources and carrying
our shared priorities in Albany. I was able to help secure ah l
$20,000 Bullet Aid grant for E'S. #30 The Westerleigh Schoo
and P.S. #69 The Daniel D. Tompkins School, a $75,000
nonprofit grant for On Your Mark, and a $75,000 grant, g);
the Jewish Community Center.* I love Staten Islan¢ an
will continue to advocate for you and our community.

I hope you and your loved ones find peace and joy this holiday
season. As always, if I can be of assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact my office.
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* K714 of 2023

were featured- I even befriended Montana the eagle! Thank
you to NYC Parks, Urban Park Rangers, and the Freshkills
Park Alliance for putting on this fun and educational event.

hit the rails in 2024.

<« I visited the Todt Hill Friendship Club and spoke with
some of their members. The goal of the organization is
to enrich the lives of older adults by encouraging good
nutrition, recreation, health education, transportation

and more. It is important to keep your mind strong at
every stage of life.

» I had the pleasure of attending RaptorFest at Schmul
Park in September. Falcons, owls, hawks and much more

<« Thank you to every vendor and Staten Islander who
came out and made our first Family Fun Day an amazing
success! It was a joy to witness what happens when those
who care so deeply about our community come together.
This culminated in a beautiful day for children with their

families, and I could not be more excited to continue this
event and others in the future.

» I was thrilled to join the MTA and New York City
Transit as they unveiled their new R211 train car fleet,
which is replacing a 50+ year old fleet on the Staten
Island Railway. The new cars will have accessible seating, _
digital screens, wider doors and so much more, and will

For more information on any state issue, please contact me any time. Id love to hear from you. PIR I]S%% OL0
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